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From:                              Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                               26 November 2013 15:46
To:                                   'Martin Jenkin'
Subject:                          RE: Simon Cordell
Attachments:                 Data‐Protection‐KGM.doc; Kelly‐Tiller‐KGM.doc
 
Hello Martin,
 
Thank you for the phone call today to tell me I was still insured.
 
Could you please pass on the attached documents to Kelly Tiller at KGM one is a Subject access request under the Data
Protection Act 1998.

The other letter is just to get Kelly Tiller to confirm by email I am in fact still insured so I have this in writing and also to found out
why my van is still not showing up on the database.

And also about the logbooks which I am still waiting for them from DVLA I called DVLA today when I got back from the
compound and was told it can take 8 weeks for me to get the new logbooks, I will there fore send then right over to you by email
as soon as I get them.

 

Many Thanks

 

Simon Cordell

 

 
 
 


